
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

EL SALVADOR 

 

MCC Management Response to Final Formal Education Evaluation 

 

“Evaluation of the Formal Technical Education Sub-Activity of the  

Human Development Project, El Salvador” 

 

Mathematica Policy Research, June 2016 

 

MCC welcomes this report. MCC Management has analyzed the findings and recommendations. 

Taken with other evaluations in this sector, the findings are an important source of learning for 

MCC. MCC will use these findings to inform its on-going and future sector and evaluation work. 


